
Project Update: October 2007 
 
We visited “Pehuen Có” and “Monte Hermoso” coastal cities, during October of 2007. These sites 
are placed at southwestern of Buenos Aires Province and constitute essential sites for make 
conservation actions for Sand dune lizard and their habitat. The sand dunes in these places are in 
relatively good conservation status and are included into a “Grassland Valuable Area” for South 
America. 
 
The work included research surveys of Sand dune lizard and activities of diffusion and education. 

  

 
 
 
 
 



 
November 2007 
 
We visited “Mar del Tuyu” coastal city, during November of 2007. These sites are placed at North 
East of Buenos Aires Province. Although man made disturbance on this site is high, Sand dune 
lizard still inhabit in this dunes. The local people are very interested for make conservation 
activities.  
 
The work included diffusion and education activities in schools. 

 

 
 
December 2007 -January 2008 
 
Now, we are working at “Mar Chiquita Provincial Park”. This Park placed at Central East of Buenos 
Aires Province. This is one of the main sites for Sand dune lizard conservation. MCPP is the only 
area that makes an effective protection of lizards and their habitat. This site also be declared like 
Grassland Valuable Area for South America  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The work includes research activities principally. 

 

 


